Subject: 10 West Hampstead Mews 2022/5354/P

Sir/Madam

Regarding 10 West Hampstead Mews, CRASH notes that revised plans have been submitted by the applicants.
CRASH continues to believe that the doors (and the mechanism for opening) proposed is inappropriate for the
streetscape of the mews and therefore continues to object to this application. CRASH also feels that the signage
proposed is overly large (there is no need to attract public passing custom with this type of signage as the mews are
not a thoroughfare; a small sign and street number will be sufficient for clients). It is also out of keeping and
inappropriate that the signage is illuminated in the manner proposed.

Kind regards

CRASH



